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West Africa’s dry season extends from the fall throughout the spring, so 
these local residents are grateful for the contributors to My Vision for 
Refugees, who made this new bored well possible for their use during the 
drought.  

 
Samuel is coming in March! 

 
Samuel is scheduled to be in the United States from March 2 to April 21. 
This will be his first visit since before the pandemic! If you have a church, 
civic club, or other group that would be interested in having him speak 



during this visit, please contact John Dunaway at (478) 719-3564 or 
dunaway_jm@mercer.edu.  
Since our last newsletter, Samuel has added two new girls to HOH from the 
refugee camp. Rose (L) is 5 years old and Gamer [pronounced Ga-may] (R) 
is 7. They are being welcomed as new sisters to the other children and 
they’re working on their French language skills as preparation for school 
next fall. We’re hoping to have sponsors for each of them. Full sponsorships 
are $180 per month, but partial sponsorship is welcome. Please visit our 
website for details. https://www.myvision4refugees.org/    

 

 
 
 

Home of Hope Improvements 
 
Although annual operating funds (nearly $100,000 per year) remain our 
greatest challenge, we are blessed to have some key donors who have 
enabled us to make physical improvements at HOH: major projects like the 
bored well and the basketball court (next page).  Remember, we employ NO 
fundraisers. All administrative work is done by volunteers.  

mailto:dunaway_jm@mercer.edu
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The latest improvements at HOH include this nifty paved basketball court. 
It will be a welcome way of providing healthy exercise for the children, 
playing basketball or volleyball … or just a neat place to relax and read. 

 

 
 

We thank you all for your prayers and financial support. 
My Vision for Refugees Inc. is a 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organization.  

All donations are 100% tax deductible. 
Checks can be sent to: 

2625 Piedmont Road N.E., Suite 56-330 
Atlanta, GA 30324 

 
Online donations can be made via our website 

https://www.myvision4refugees.org/  
 

 “God makes homes for the homeless.”  Ps. 68:6 (The Message) 
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